
New Westminster Dry Grad 2020
A Night to Remember
Planning for 2020 Dry Grad activities in New Westminster is well underway. Our dedicated team of volunteers is determined to make this year’s event a night to remember! 
As a reminder this year's event will be held at the Queensborough Community Centre on June 25, 2020 and will directly follow the formal convocation ceremony. 
Dry Grad would not be possible without the support of our community. The entire Dry Grad event budget will be secured through a variety of fundraising events and initiatives, corporate sponsorship and in-kind donations.
We all recognize the years of hard work our graduates have put into completing their high school education and want to mark this important milestone by hosting an amazing graduation celebration!
There are many ways you can help support this year’s Dry Grad event.
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………….
Parent’s Night Out
[bookmark: _Hlk33474917]Our next fundraising event is right around the corner! Join us on Saturday, March 7th for an exciting evening of comedy, prizes and fun activities. Spend time with friends, unwind, and share some laughs. Visit our event page to learn more about this entertaining night out: https://tinyurl.com/Drygrad2020   

Prize Table Donations
Do you have some great gift items left over from the holidays? Are you connected to a company that might want to support this exciting event? 
· Consider donating a door prize to support our fundraising event. We also need help filling the prize table with amazing gifts to give away to Grade 12 students during the Dry Grad Celebration in June!

Parent Volunteers
[bookmark: _GoBack]As with other year’s, we are relying on the support of parent volunteers to help coordinate activities the night of the event (June 25). Volunteer shifts can be 2 to 4 hours and will be a great opportunity to learn what Dry Grad is all about! Typically Grade 11 parents volunteer on the night of the event while Grade 12 parents attend the formal convocation ceremony.

To learn more about NWSS 2020 Dry Grad activities and how you can support this exciting event, please contact Chloe Good at Newwestdrygrad@gmail.com or visit our Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/newwest.drygrad.5 for more information.
